
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 26, 2010 
 
 
Donna Rice Hughes  
Enough is Enough 
746 Walker Road, Suite 116 
Great Falls, VA 22066 
 
 
Dear Donna,  
 
It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of Enough is Enough and your work in helping to protect 
children on the Internet.  Enough is Enough has worked diligently over the years to combat potential risks 
to children online so that they may take advantage of the overwhelming opportunities the Internet affords. 
 
Helping to keep children safe on the Internet is an ever increasing challenge as the Internet continues to 
grow and evolve into an anywhere, anytime platform. Industry and advocacy groups alike have recognized 
that two factors are essential to keeping kids safe online: parental involvement and parental controls.  
Enough is Enough’s Internet Safety 101 program captures this through an easy-to-use, easy-to-
understand program that educates, empowers, and equips parents and other caregivers with basic safety 
rules and software tools (Rules ’N Tools).  
 
AOL has been involved in your Internet Safety 101 training program from initial development through the 
national launch. And, we have witnessed firsthand the positive reception it has received from industry, 
educators, law enforcement and parents. It is imperative the Internet Safety 101 program moves forward 
and reaches broad distribution so that parents everywhere to take advantage of the valuable safety 
resource.  
 
As a company that has long been a pioneer in helping families stay safe online, AOL supports the work of 
Enough is Enough and the Internet Safety 101SM program.  We look forward to collaborating with Enough 
is Enough in your continued efforts. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Holly M. Hawkins 
Director, Consumer Policy and Child Safety 
AOL, Inc. 


